Vienna Youth Soccer
Board Meeting Minutes
November 1, 2017
Call to order
Bob Lesjak called to order the regular meeting of the VYS Board of Directors at 8:02 p.m on November 1, 2017 at Kilmer MS.
Attendance
Board: (Bob Lesjak, David Harvey, Mike Allen, Jeramie Kopp, Tracy McCarty, Bonnie Van Der Weide, Andy McIntyre, Mike Seminaro, Aravind Jagannathan, Jessica Sartorius, Simon Hamilton, John Denemark, Jay Selwood
Not Present: Nick Klop, Margaret Kerfoot
Staff: Roger Wimmer, Mike Clark, Chris Pisani, Mary Nunley, Steve Lehany, Kevin James, Anjali Thompson
Guests: None
Approval of minutes from last meeting
Mike Seminaro shared the minutes from the last board meeting. The minutes were approved as shared.
Announcements
· Tracy reviewed VYS participation in Vienna Halloween Parade
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Bob mentioned that VYS logo has been redone –vectorized. Aiden Klopp did this work with Anjali Thompson in support.
· Ops Director (Wimmer): Update on winter program registration. Roger attended some house games to get feedback on our programs. Majoriy of parents gave feedback that the best means of communication is the Tuesday letters that get sent home from schools. Group discussed plans for SuperY- changes this year are registration is going to open in November, tryouts in December. Plan is to hold a SuperY info meeting before tryouts.
· Finance Director (Chris Pisani): Chris reviewed the budget process. Requesting initial draft from budget owners by Nov 8th. Final budget will be presented to board for approval at Dec meeting. 
· VP House (Jay Selwood): U8 all-star tournament is finalized, older age all-stars are registered for Herndon. Roger/Anjali are working on a marketing calendar. 

New Business
· All-Star Tournament: Club is planning on an all-star tournament for the weekend before Father’s Day 2018. A well-run tournament could be a good promotion for the club. Plan is to target local clubs that we know for commitment. Right now there is one club that has committed, we are seeking more. Board agreed to defer a vote until the December meeting to give the committee more time to work out the details. 
Adjournment
Bob Lesjak adjourned the meeting at 8:48 p.m..
Minutes submitted by:  Mike Seminaro, VYS Secretary
